
Principal’s Message:
Hutton Community,

Spring is certainly in the air! It is so wonderful to have all our 
scholars back in the building. Students have acclimated wonderfully 
to the many changes that have happened over the course of the year. 
As I visit classrooms, I am so proud to see the teaching and 
learning that is happening. We have had to get a little creative in our 
approach, but students are thriving. 
Please check our website frequently for updates and feel free to 
reach out to me at any time about how I can better support you as a 
school leader.

Thank you for your partnership this year!
A Heart for Hutton, 

LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

Upcoming Events: 
March 29 - April 2 

Conference Week – students 
will be dismissed at 1:00 p.m.
Please be sure that you sign 
up for a conference with your 

child’s teacher.  
Click here for conference link

Spring Break – April 5-9 
Enjoy your time off.

Crazy Colors Day 
ASB Spirit day is April 16 

(Thursday, April 15 for  
cohort B) – Crazy Color Day!  

Wear as many colors as you can.
Individual Student Pictures  

April 23 – 26.  Order forms will 
be sent home soon.

Yearbook Presale
The yearbook costs $17.50.  No extras will be 
available this year so if you want a book, you 
must order online.  To order click here.

We still need photo of each student, virtual 
learning photos or school spirit photos.

Email: HuttonHawksYearbook@gmail.com

Google Drive: https://drive.google.com/drive/
folders/1ypjQpvbIxMFQeaUiNs7TC8shjXsb88zp?usp=sharing. Requires 
Gmail/Google account.

Pictavo: https://commpe.pictavo.com/PictavoSchool/FindSchool. Search 
for Hutton Elementary or use the code: 94202. You must register for a 
Pictavo account in order to upload images.

Drop off and Pick up 
Please do not drop your students off before 8:15 a.m.  There is no adult 
supervision until then.

We are welcoming a 

Hawk back into the nest.  

Mrs. Morgan, our Fitness 

and Health Teacher has 

returned and we could not 

be more excited.  Thank 

you to Kelly Lipsker for 

doing an amazing job in 

her absence!
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We had a great time 
looking for  

Leprechauns last week!



Shout out to 
all the students who 
received a Hawk High 

Five for demonstrating 
awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton
Have a positive attitude
Always show respect
Will follow directions
Keep everyone safe
Strive for excellence

SOAR!

Like us on Facebook! Thank you to Summit, our 
community partner!

Grades 5 and 6 A/B Schedule
Week of Mon Tue Wed Thur Fri
Feb 22-26 A B A B B
Mar 1-5 A B A B No School
Mar 8-12 A B A B A
Mar 15-19 A B A B B
Mar 22-26 A B A B A
Mar29-Apr 2 A B A B B
Apr 5 SPRING BREAK
Apr 12-16 A B A B A
Apr 19-23 A B A B B
Apr 26-30 A B A B A
May 3-7 A B A B B
May 10-14 A B A B A
May 17-21 A B A B B
May 24-28 A B A B A
May 31-June 4 No School B A B B
June 7 – 11 A B A B A
June 14- 18 A B A B B
June 21-25 A B

New Health 
Check Magnet 
Check your child’s  
backpack for our 
new Health Scan 
Magnet. Place 
it on your fridge 
and scan each  
morning to 
complete your 
child’s health 
check prior to 
arrival. It’s as 
easy as 1-2-3!

Scan for SPS Student Health Check

Student ID Number & Name

weba.spokaneschools.org/Attestation/

Meal Kit Distribution Changes
 Starting, March 1, students not attending in-person learning can pick up a meal 
kit Mondays, from 1:00 – 1:45 p.m. at Chase, Garry, Glover, Sacajawea, Salk, 
Shaw, Ferris, LC, NC, Rogers and Shadle.

Hutton Hawk 
Spirit Fridays! Calling all students, parents, staff and community members! Join us every Friday and show pride in our school community by wearing your favorite Hutton Hawk gear!

Human Growth and 
Development lessons are 

taught in grades 4, 5 and 6.  
This year lessons will be  

taught between March 22 and 
April 2nd. If you have questions 
or concerns about the Human 

Growth and Development 
curriculum or are considering 
opting your child out, please  

visit the link HERE or call  
509-354-3030.

COVID-19 Safety Reminders: 
Parents, as you walk students to and from school, please be mindful of social distancing and cloth face coverings. 

Remember, little eyes are watching, and you are the best role models for your children. Thank you for keeping  
everyone safe!

Be watching on  
Friday’s for the  

“HAWK SQUAWK”! 

https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/1712

